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November 18, 2014        
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2014-0145 – Submissions of London Property Management Association on Draft 
Rate Order 
 
In the Decision and Order dated October 30, 2014 in the above noted proceeding, the Board ordered 
Union Gas ("Union") to file a Draft Rate Order ("DRO") reflecting the Board's findings in this proceeding 
on, or before, November 13, 2014.  The Board also ordered Board Staff and intervenors who wish to file 
comments on the DRO to do so on, or before, November 20, 2014. 
 
Union filed the DRO on November 13, 2014 and an update on November 17, 2014 that included an 
additional Working Paper Schedule 3 that shows the allocation of the UFG price variance to rate classes. 
 
On behalf of the London Property Management Association ("LPMA") I have reviewed the DRO, 
including Working Paper Schedule 3 and believe the DRO appropriately reflects the Board Decision and 
the Settlement Agreement.  In particular, Union has allocated the UFG price variance amount of $4.784 
million to the rate classes in proportion to the 2013 Board approved allocation of UFG costs to customers 
for which Union provides fuel.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: Karen Hockin, Union Gas Limited (e-mail) 
   
  


